Workshop by UPEIDA

A technical workshop was recently
organised by UPEIDA (Uttar
Pradesh Expressways Industrial
Development Authority). The event
was chaired by Manoj Kumar
Singh, IIDC and CEO, UPEIDA.
During the workshop, he
emphasised the importance of
timely completion and high-quality
construction for the expressway. He
directed the engineers, authority
engineers, and contractors to be
present at the construction site and
ensure uncompromised quality;

Professor Dr Dharamveer Singh,
[IT Bombay, shared his experiences
with UPEIDA officials and EPC
contractor, concessioner,
authority’s engineer, consultants on
quality construction of flexible
pavement etc. and various causes of
road damage.
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The officers of UPEIDA

headquarters, engineers,
contractors and consultants posted
on various expressways

participated. The chief engineer
and other senior officials of UPEIDA
welcomed the guests and thanked
them and emphasised on organising
such technical workshops from time
to time.




